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Please pass this bill! Creating a permanent fund under the Oregon Health Authority 

to support farm workers who are impacted by extreme weather conditions is the very 

least we can do to begin to care for those we owe our ongoing deepest gratitude. In 

recent years, we have experienced an increase of dangerous weather conditions 

such as deadly heatwaves, unprecedented wildfires, and unhealthy air quality.  It is 

time to protect our incredibly hard working farm workers. 


